
 

 
 
 
 

March 2025 

 

 

Appointment of Rachel Wiggins as Ecclesbourne School SENDCo 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Dave Partridge (SENDCo) is leaving Ecclesbourne at the end of this term, to 

work in a specialist school. 

 

We are delighted to have appointed Rachel Wiggins as our new SENDCo. Rachel already works with the school 

on two days a week this year in her role as Inclusion Advisor for Derbyshire County Council, so she knows the 

students and our school well. Rachel brings to the role a wealth of experience as a SENDCo in local schools. 

 

If you have any enquiries to make about concerns regarding your child’s learning needs that would require 

consultation with our SENDCo please email SENDCO@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk. For day-to-day 

communication, please continue to use the SENDSupport@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk email address and 

your message will be picked up by one of the Learning Support Leadership Team. Alternatively, you can get in 

touch with your child’s Head of Year.  

 

If you have any further questions, then please get in touch with Helen Green. 

hgreen@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk  

 

Kind regards,  

 

James McNamara 
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